
Headteacher’s Comments 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have reached the end of another busy half term and what a busy one it has been! 

 

We are always so busy at St. Cuthbert’s, offering our children as many curriculum enhancement 
opportunities as possible.  

 

Next term is no different. We are offering an excitement series of wrap around care clubs. We have Cumbria Cricket in school delivering 
enrichment PE and also after school club sessions as well as a Cooking Club, Lego Club and an exciting Choosing Club. Letters are going 
home tonight. 

 

This week the Explorer children visited Jenkins Cragg Farm in Kendal and 
helped to milk the 500 resident cows. The children thoroughly enjoyed 
their experience. This links in with their ‘people who help us’ topic. Last 
week we welcomed our Postman John into school.  

 

KS2 had a fantastic day in the forest on Wednesday. The whole day was based around our amazing 
America topic. The children made bows & arrows and mini tipis as well as many other exciting forest 
based activities. Thanks to Ro at Woodmatters for leading the day. Year 5 and 6 spent Thursday planting blossom trees with the National 
Trust. The trees have been planted in the woods behind the Footprint.  

 

Thank you for all your cake and monetary donations for our Valentines Day Cake Sale, we raised a grand 
total of £70.22. This will be used for playground equipment for our school. Thank you, as always, for your 
support! 

 

Progress reports will be sent home in the first week back after half term. We will also be celebrating world book day on Thursday 2nd 
March, children are welcome to come dressed as a character from their favourite book. 

 

Thanks as ever for all your support. I hope you have a lovely half term and look forward to seeing you on Monday 27th Feb. 

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Bone 
Headteacher  

 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Mon 20th Jan— Fri 24th Jan—Half Term 
Mon 27th Feb—Term Starts 
Daily Maths until May—Year 6 children 
invited  to Extra Maths at 8.30am  
Mon 27th Jan—Dairy Workshop in school 
KS2 
Thurs 2nd March—World Book Day 
Fri 3rd March—Mini Police details TBC 
Tues 7th March—Invited Y6 pupils maths 
at The Lakes School 
Tues 14th March—Forest School—
EXPLORERS—All Day 

Friday 17th February 2023 

Reception 81% 

Year 1  97%   

Year 2  100% 

Year 3  95%  

Year 4  94% 

Year 5 100% 

Year 6 81% 

WOW! Well 
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